
Notice to all Runyan Lake Inc. Members: 

Your Fall General Meeting, which was cancelled due to storm related power outages, has been rescheduled for Friday, 

October 6, 2023, at 7:00 PM.  More information, including the detailed agenda, financial report, and proxy ballot can be 

found on our website, at www.runyanlakeinc.com.  
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